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The Formentera Council's department of sport wishes to inform islanders that the municipal
pool will be closed September 10 to 16.

  

Crews will conduct an array of maintenance operations—from painting locker rooms and
hallways, replacing fans and installing new electrical outlets to performing upgrades on the
smaller pool and the ceiling, mounting joints in the pool's beach area and carrying out other
general improvements.

  

The pool will reopen as normal on Monday, September 17.
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